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 I urge you to reject HB 3075 Ballot Measure 114 (2022), The bill violates the Second 

Amendment. The right to bear arms is not a privilege to be delayed or taxed. The 

second amendment right is a liberty! Next the state will want you to have a permit to 

exercise your 1st amendment right. 

In addition to this government overreach, the fee hike will burden the poor and 

working class. This will make our born liberty a luxury. Stop punishing the law abiding 

citizens.  


